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The Czech SGML User’s Group

The Czech SGML User’s Group has been initiated with the purpose
of being a forum for spreading knowledge and information about the
Standard Generalized Markup Language (SGML) and related standards,
and to support development that leads to an active use of SGML.

Membership is voluntary and free, by becoming a member you receive
the following benefits:

e Member access to the SGML Czech Republic Forum at the WWW.

e Member access to the SGML Czech Republic Coference to be held
once a year.

Join the news mailing list.

Receive abstracts on recently introduced SGML literature.
Member access to the Groups FTP server with SGML related tools.
Member access to the Groups Knowledge database.

e See the work of other colleagues on SGML in this country.

The group is aimed to be a source of information to decision makers in
both academic institutions and information system experts that work in
diverse industries that due to its nature, require solid, updated systems
for Logistics, Workflow, Database management and documentation.

The group organizes the annual SGML Czech Republic Forum. Addi-
tional encounters with members can be coordinated through the board.

It is desired that members prepare a paper on their particular acti-
vities related to SGML of minimum 300 words of size. To prepare and
submit a presentation to the annual Forum is also welcomed.

Further information is available at

http://www.mtranslations.cz/sgml.htn

or through email:
arturo@mtranslations.cz

I hope it will be of your interest, feel free contact me if you have any
questions.

Best regards
Arturo
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